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Nuremberg Actions wishes to thank all conscientious people in
the peace movement who have worked to influence the U. S. House of
Representatives to convince them not to violate international law
again by appropriating military weapons for the contra terrorists
who are and have been attacking the sovereign nation of Nicaragua.
lle are pleased to see that now a majority of the House is not
willing to commit those crimes anymore.

We shall continue to oppose any aid whatever to the contras
until they lay down their weapons and stop attacking the people of
Nicaragua. However, if they renounce all use of violence and
disband, we would not oppose humanitarian assistance to individual
contras through a recognized international charitable institution
until they are re-assimilated into Nicaraguan society, although we
recommend that the U. S. Congress first consider giving
humanitarian aid to all the people of Nicaragua in reparation for
the war crimes the U. S. has perpetrated against them.

We of Nuremberg Actions will continue to vigil at the
railroad tracks by Concord Naval Weapons Station and block trains
and trucks which carry deadly munitions to kill the innocent
people of El Salvador, Guatemala, Honduras, the Philippines, South
Korea, Afghanistan, Angola, and God knows what others.

Again we thank the American people for rising up to meet this
challenge, and we intend to persevere until we transform this
militaristic society into one that solves all problems by
nonviolent means so that true peace and justice can be attained.
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